
Dear Colleague and Friend, 

We are happy to announce that the registration for the XXV International FIG Congress 2014 now has 

opened. Take advantage of the discounted early bird registration fee! For all details and a link to register, 

please visit: www.fig.net/fig2014/registration.htm 

 

The silver jubilee Congress will be a grand celebration! The FIG XXV Congress will be a culmination of the four-

year FIG Work Plan as well as the start of a new 4-year term with a new FIG President who will be elected at 

the 2014 General Assembly. The celebration will be a mix of interesting plenary and technical sessions and 

workshops; a trade exhibition and a variety of side events and social functions, giving you a unique opportunity 

to discuss best practices within the surveying profession with fellow peers. The Kuala Lumpur 2014 FIG 

Congress should be of interest to participants from all over the world and will be a memorable experience not 

to be missed. 

 

A fully packed program will be offered. The Congress will showcase the work of FIG and its Commissions, Task 

Forces and Permanent Institutions. The program will be underpinned by invited high level key note speakers in 

four plenary sessions. The four consecutive congress days will offer up to 10 parallel sessions and workshops. In 

addition a range of technical tours will be offered aimed at highlighting the role of the profession in Malaysia 

and set across the broad context of FIG’s Commissions. And did we mention the Malaysian evening as well as 

the Gala dinner? 

 

It is a time to "catch up" again, in terms of our individual as well as our respective organization’s progress, 

rising above challenges and reinforced tacit knowledge. Together we can extend the use and usefulness of the 
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http://www.fig.net/fig2014/registration.htm


Profession for the betterment of society, environment and economy towards a world that we want. 

Read more at: www.fig.net/fig2014  

FIG and the local host, PEJUTA, look forward to welcoming old and new friends and colleagues to this great 

event! 

Please help us spread the word by passing this on to a colleague and friend.  

Best regards, 

Claudia Stormoen 

FIG Office and Event Coordinator 
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